
 
 

Town of Garden City  621 27th Street Road  Garden City, CO 80631 
Police Department 970-515-6299  Town Hall 970-351-0041  Fax 970-351-6549 

police@townofgardencity.com 

To: GC Admin and Trustees, Town of Garden City  
From: Chief J. Black, Garden City Police Department   
Date: Liquor License Renewal Application, Empire State Pizza 
Attached: List of Officer Incidents at Address 2700 8th Ave 
 

Garden City Police Department responded to ten (10) calls for service in the last year at Empire State Pizza. None 
of these calls were liquor related. The were two burglar alarms which are well below the town average for businesses. 
Staff at this location are very helpful when engaging with our staff and there are no call related issues to report. 

 General cleanliness issues were noted with the tap sink and the walk-in where the kegs were located. The liquor 
license for the town was also improperly displayed and expired. A re-inspection is required for the business. 

             The Garden City Police Department does not object to the request for renewal of the liquor license for this 
establishment once a re-inspection is completed and the issues are addressed. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jeremy Black GC501 
GCPD Police Chief 
621 27th Street. Rd. 
Garden City, CO 80631 




